New Graduate Student Orientation

August 20, 2019

Room 201 Richardson Memorial Building	
8:00-8:55	Breakfast
9:00-9:20	Welcome to Tulane University and to New Orleans Michael Cunningham, Associate Provost of Graduate Studies & Research
9:20-9:30	Office of Graduate and Postdoctoral Studies Michael Cunningham, Associate Provost of Graduate Studies & Research Briana Mohan, Senior Academic and Career Advisor Jennifer O'Brien-Brown, Program Manager
9:30-9:40	Graduate and Professional Student Association & Graduate Studies Student Association Arianne Sacramento, GAPSA President Sabrina Kragness, GSSA President Amanda Harriett, BMSSA President
9:40-9:55	Graduate Student Best Practices Michael Cunningham, Associate Provost of Graduate Studies & Research
9:55-10:15	Career Services for Graduate Students Briana Mohan, Senior Academic and Career Advisor
10:15-10:30	The "O" – Multicultural Affairs, Sexual Diversity, Religious Life Carolyn Barber-Pierre, Assistant Vice-President for Student Affairs, Intercultural Life
	10:30-10:45 Break
10:45-12:00	Graduate Rights, Responsibilities, & Resources at Tulane Meredith Smith, Title IX Coordinator Erica Woodley, Assistant Vice President and Dean of Students
	12:00-12:55 Lunch
1:00 -1:30	Graduate Honor Code Kevin Gotham, Associate Dean of Graduate Studies, School of Liberal Arts
1:30-2:00	Graduate Student Health Insurance Shone Scretchings, Student Health Insurance Specialist

2:00-2:30	Graduate Financial Aid Opportunities
	Georgia Whiddon, Assistant Vice President University Financial Aid
2:30-3:00	Tulane Health Services
	Elaine Broussard, Marketing and Communications Manager, Campus Health
	3:00-3:15 Break
3:15-3:30	Library Resources and Services
	Raquel Horlick, Coordinator for Scholarly Resources, Sciences &
	Engineering
	Eric Wedig, Coordinator for Scholarly Resources, Social Sciences
3:30-4:00	Public Safety & Emergency Preparedness
	Donald Veals, Manager, Emergency Response Systems, TUPD
	Superintendent
	Roger Barnes, Police Lieutenant, TUHSC Public Safety
4:00 PM	Thank you & have a great semester!

The Office of Graduate and Postdoctoral Studies is here to support you during your graduate studies at Tulane University. Please feel free to contact us!

ogps.tulane.edu; ogps@tulane.edu

Michael Cunningham Associate Provost for Graduate Studies and Research mcunnin1@tulane.edu

Briana Mohan Senior Academic and Career Advisor bmohan@tulane.edu

Jennifer O'Brien-Brown Program Manager jobrien2@tulane.edu